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BEFORE THE ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY COUNCIL

STATE OF WYOMING
IN RE HOPPER DISPOSAL FACILITY )
PERMIT APPLICATION ) DOCKET 17-5801
ORDER

The Parties appeared for the final hearing on November 9, 2017 at the Fremont County Library
in Lander, WY. Appearing at the hearing on behalf of the Fremont County Commissioners was
Jodi Darrough. Appearing on behalf of the Fremont County Solid Waste Disposal District was
Rick Sollars. Scott McFarland appeared on his own behalf, Bruce Leven appeared representing
Wyoming Waste Systems. James LaRock appeared on behalf of the Wyoming Department of
Environmental Quality Department and Mike Dimick appeared on behalf of Hopper Disposal
Facility. Amy Hanson had withdrawn as a party the day before the hearing.

Dr. David Bagley was the presiding officer. Tim Flitner and Meghan Lally were also present
from the Council. At the close of the evidence Dr. Bagley requested the parties to provide written

closing arguments to the Council.

The parties should file their written closing arguments with the Council on or before November

29, 2017. Written arguments should be limited to no more than 20 pages.
SO ORDERED.

DATED this 15th day of November, 2017.

A R

Dr. David M. Bagléy, Flearing Examiner
Environmental Quality Council




